
Film Showing at American Corner, the University Library (11/09/2008)

Dear All,

The Library is pleased to announce that the American Corner Video Program has been resumed
this week. The American Corner aims at fostering an understanding of American culture through
various activities such as the film showing. This Video Program is held at the American Corner's
Video Viewing Room located on 2nd Floor of the Library. For the schedule and other details of the
showings, please kindly check it out at the American Corner’s
website:http://library.umac.mo/ac/ac_film.html. 

All are welcome!

Should you have any suggestions for our film selection and showing related matters, please feel
free to contact us at lib_ref@umac.mo. 

Regards,
UM Library

http://library.umac.mo/ac/ac_film.html

